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Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Blake Montpetit <bmontpetit17@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 3:20 PM

To: Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Fwd: Blake Montpetit needs to talk to you

Please add my attempts to reach out to Mr. Devine via my landlord. 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Blake Montpetit <bmontpetit17@gmail.com> 

Date: Wed, Nov 22, 2017 at 5:54 PM 

Subject: Re: Blake Montpetit needs to talk to you 

To: "Perry Divine (ps8854@yahoo.com)" <ps8854@yahoo.com> 

 

Perry, 

 

Thanks for getting back to Tom and I via email. I appreciate the support on the interior 1600sf expansion of 

Tiffanys Sports Lounge. My hope was to have a conversation about the letter disputing the 8 chairs proposed on 

the sidewalk. 

 

I would greatly appreciate you reconsidering a conversation. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving, 

Blake 

612-839-4747 

 

On Wed, Nov 22, 2017 at 3:13 PM, <ps8854@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Tom, 

 

We don’t have any objection to Tiffany’s expansion into the former Jimmy Johns space.  Our objections 

remain the same as they have always been and we will lay those out at the hearing.   

 

Have a nice Thanksgiving. 

 

Perry Divine 

 

On Nov 22, 2017, at 9:40 AM, Simon, Thomas D. @ Minneapolis <Thomas.Simon@cbre.com> wrote: 

Perry, 

I just left you a voice message and am also sending you this email message. 

I heard from Blake Montpetit of Tiffany’s Restaurant  this morning that you have sent a written 

objection to his liquor license application for his expansion into the former Jimmy John’s space 

at 2053 Ford parkway. 
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Because of the  holiday season  this is critical time of year  for his business and this would delay 

his opening and revenue stream  which is needed to fund his expansion. 

He would like to discuss this with you and has left you numerous message. 

For your convenience I am attaching his contact information. 

Can you please take his call or reply to him at: 

  

               Blake Montpetit 

               612-839-4747 – cell 

               bmontpetit17@gmail.com. 

  

Thanks in advance for your cooperation with this. 

Tom 

  

Thomas D. Simon 

President 

SDT LLC. 

2789 Breckenridge Road 

Minnetonka, MN 55305 

(612) 701-5928 

tdsimon@comcast.net 
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